
I don't think it's hyperbole to say that Frontier Charter Academy on-line charter school has been a life-changer for my son. He is 2e 
(twice exceptional,) which means he has both learning disabilities and very high intellectual potential, and he has sensory 
processing issues. In-person school was a horrible experience that left him demoralized and depressed-a heart-breaking state of 
being particularly for a 7 year old. The way on-line charter schools can deliver lessons and adapt the curriculum to take best 
advantage of on-line technology is particularly suited to a child like my son. I believe making the on-line charter option as easy to 
enroll in as brick and mortar school is an important way to give as many kids as might benefit from it, the opportunity to thrive just as 
my son has. For this reason I ask you to support SB240. 


